
  

 
 

  

  

  

 

 

THANK YOU for your support! Your 

efforts helped us raise over $32,000 for 

pediatric cancer patients at Children’s 

of Alabama.  

  

On behalf of the Alabama Center for 

Childhood Cancer and Blood Disorders at 

Children’s of Alabama,  we appreciate 

your personal commitment and dedication 

to our goal. Your investment in the Center 

is making a difference in the lives of the 

children of Alabama. It is a powerful and 

meaningful expression to see individuals 

and local organizations really care about 

our efforts. It means so much to know that 

our community is behind us as we remain 

“Committed to a Cure” for all children. 

Thank you for choosing to be part of our 

team. 



  

   

 

 

Our hearts are deeply grateful for every person that was 

a part of the Tristates 100 2018. What an amazing 

event!! Every committee member, sponsor, volunteer, 

donor, and rider helps to make life better for families 

who are walking this difficult journey. For us, it is 

especially meaningful because it helps to keep our 

daughter's legacy of caring and giving alive. You are 

each a hero to us and we love and appreciate you for 

your contribution. Ride on!            - Larry and Janice 

Pitchford   
 

 
 

 

Visit TriStates100.com for updates and make plans to join us again on June 1, 2019 as we ride 

together #ForTheKids.  

 

  

 

 

http://www.tristates100.com/

